M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
June 28, 2016 
RE:
City of Florence Bus Request
The City of Florence has requested buses for the annual Independence Day Celebration on Sunday, July 3 from 4:00-11:00 pm.  The event took place at the U.C. Health Stadium and overflow parking was at the Florence Government Center.  Due to the timing of the board meeting date and the request date, Dr. Maria Brown, Chairperson pre-approved the usage.
I recommend the board approve the  bus request by the City of Florence, as presented.


Eric McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
